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Rule of the Week 

I have respect for people and for property            

Attendance Drive 
 The school Attendance Drive starts today the 27th 

February for 4 weeks until the 24th March. Teachers will 
be giving out stamps to the pupils for their Attendance 

passport. Each pupil will get the following: 

•  Attendance Passport. 

•  Stamps for each day they are in. 

•  Rewards ( treats, pencil cases and pencils) 

The motto for the week is “ Strive for Five” and pupils will 
be rewarded with a trip to the school cinema.   

Getting to school everyday is so important for all our 
pupils. They have so many talents and skills and being in 
school will help them develop these. By being in school 
they are accessing a wonderful curriculum, making and 
sustaining friendships and learning what it means to be 

involved in long term learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Confirmation Ceremony 

All meetings will be held in St Thomas’ Church Jobstown 

● Parents Information Meeting for Confirmation Monday 
6th March @ 7pm 

● Ceremony of Light Wednesday 15th March @ 7.30pm 

 

 

 

 

27th February 2023 

 
Parent/Teacher Meetings                      

 
We hope all parents have had the opportunity to meet 

with their child’s teacher 
but if you couldn’t please contact the school to discuss 

another meeting- in 
person or over the phone. 

 

Aldi Stickers 
 

Our pupils continue to collect the ALDI stickers so the 
school can be in with a chance of winning 50,000 euro 

for the school.  
Any contributions will be very much appreciated. 

Thanks to Mr Daly`s class for all 
their hard work. 

 
 
 
 
 

World Book Day 
Every World Book Day, hundreds of book-related 

events take place across Ireland in schools, libraries, 
and bookshops. This year, World Book Day 2023 will be 

celebrated this Thursday the March 4th.  
Children are encouraged to dress up as their favourite 

book characters and celebrate reading.  
There will be prizes for class winners and an overall 

school winner. 
Please keep an eye out for all the wonderful costumes 

on our social media platform. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Soccer Season 
 

The girls and boys soccer teams will be kicking 
off their seasons this week with 

Cup games on Wednesday and Thursday.  
Best of luck to them all. 


